
 
 
 
 

 
 

October 11th, 2019 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

PLEASE BE AWARE 
 

Freezing rain occurring within regions of the RM! 
Please be aware, as the potential for the following risks have increased: 

 Power Outages 

 Downed Power Lines 

 Trees & Obstructions on Roadways 

 Unsafe Travel Conditions Due to Icy Roads 

 Flooded Roadways 
 

Our overall risk for an emergency has increased! 

Please take the steps necessary to be prepared! 

 

For more information please contact our office: 

RM of Piney 

Phone: 204-437-2284 

Info Line: 204-437-2845 

Email: office@rmofpiney.mb.ca 

 

Please refer to the 72 Hour Preparedness Notice for tips on being prepared. 
 
 

Thank You & Stay Safe! 


